

To: All Parents/Carers

Beech Avenue

Taverham

Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone

01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org

Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

26 April 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Re: Appointment of Headteacher

Following a rigorous interview process involving Governors, Trustees, Staff and Pupils, I am delighted to inform you that the Local Governing Body have appointed Mr Gareth Yassin as Headteacher of Taverham High School.

As you will know, Mr Yassin is our Deputy Headteacher responsible for Curriculum and has been with Taverham High School since 2020. Mr Yassin is currently Acting Head of School and he will take up his new role from 1<sup>st</sup> September 2024. In the meantime, I will continue to lead the school and begin the process of handover to Mr Yassin so he can hit the ground running.

I know that you will make him feel welcome when he takes up the position to continue our journey to becoming one of the best schools in Norfolk.

Yours sincerely

Dr R Harris Headteacher

